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WALK TO SCHOOL – FRIDAY 17th MAY 

Sheidow Park School will be participating in Walk to School Day- 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
ASSEMBLY 
RM18 and ROOM 10 will be hosting this week’s assembly – Tuesday 14th May 
at 1:40pm.  Parents/Grandparents welcome. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

RECONCILIATION WEEK  

 
A special assembly will be held on Thursday 30th May (more information in next newsletter) 
 
The canteen will be celebrating by having a special lunch day – Normal lunches will still be available. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

FUNDRAISING HELP NEEDED! 
Barbecue Volunteers 

 
We are holding a barbecue fundraiser at school on Polling Day- Saturday 18th May.  We are asking for 
volunteers to work, 1 hour, 2 hours any amount of time will be appreciated.  Please contact the school by 
email, phone or call in. 
dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au or 8381 8199. 
 
 

Volunteer Times 
9:00-10:00 10:00-11:00 11:00-12:00 

12:00-1:00 1:00-2:00 2:00-3:00 
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